From: Rebecca Batista [N

Sent: 22 August 2019 16:21

To: Planning [

Subject: Ref 2019/3851/T
Importance: High

To whom it may concern:

| have now received the notice about the intended works to the trees.

I have contacted an arboriculturist and our landscaper to comment on your proposal.

We don’t think that its healthy for the tree's health to do a "3m lateral reduction" only on one side.
So therefore we want the specialists to let us know their thoughts.

Please leave the works on hold, its bank holiday weekend and | will not be able to send you their
comments until mid-next.

Kind regards

Rebecca Batista Junior Block Manager

Westways




